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New cooling shroud 

We are pleased to present our EOS Quattro model 2025. It is equipped with 
a new cooling system. Instead of the oil cooler we will use a carbon fibre 
cooling shroud for all engines delivered from the beginning of 2025. 

This new cooling shroud is more eƯicient on a paramotor frame than the 
current oil cooler system. We have been testing this new system for six 
months. The tests showed that the cylinder head temperature drops by 
about 30°C and the oil temperature by about 15°C and it saves 0,7 kg of 
weight. 
We can provide an update kit and – if still needed - the oil cooler. 

Also some other small modifications have been made to improve the 
reliability of our EOS Quattro. 

EOS Quattro model 2025 is ready to order – delivery in January 2025! 


